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Sen. Plale:

Please note the following about this amendment:

1.  The instructions refer to “PEG access facilities,” which is not defined.  Instead, I
refer to access facilities for PEG channels.  The instructions include other terms that
aren’t defined, as well as some procedures that may not be clear.  For example, I don’t
know what a “relative” number of subscribers is, and I don’t know how the pro rata
calculations are supposed to be made.  However, given the urgency of this request, I
was not able address these issues.

2.  I think you need to allow interim cable operators to provide support for PEG
channels until their cable franchises expire, and I created language to do that.

3.  Except in the provision relating to itemization, I referred to monetary support,
rather than a fee, because I don’t the think your usage of the word “fee” is consistent.
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